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Stitch-and-Glue Boatbuilding
"This work is significant. It is the first to
include a method of assessing structural
strength in the context of the modern marine
environment." --Commander M. C. Cruder, U.S.
Coast Guard Acclaimed author and naval
architect Dave Gerr created this unique
system of easy-to-use scantling rules and
rules-of-thumb for calculating the necessary
dimensions, or scantlings, of hulls, decks,
and other boat parts, whether built of
fiberglass, wood, wood-epoxy composite,
steel, or aluminum. In addition to the rules
themselves, The Elements of Boat Strength
offers their context: an in-depth, plainEnglish discussion of boatbuilding materials,
methods, and practices that will guide you
through all aspects of boat construction. Now
you can avoid wading through dense technical
engineering manuals or tackling advanced
mathematics. The Elements of Boat Strength
has all the formulas, tables, illustrations,
and charts you need to judge how heavy each
piece of your boat should be in order to last
and be safe. With this book, an inexpensive
scientific calculator, and a pad of paper,
you'll be able to design and specify all the
Page 2/30

Read Free Devlins Boatbuilding How To Build
Any Boat The Stitch And Glue Way
components necessary to build a sound, longlasting, rugged vessel. What reviewers have
said about Dave Gerr's books: Propeller
Handbook "By far the best book available on
the subject."--Sailing "The best layman's
guide we've ever read."--Practical Sailor
Dave Gerr and International Marine made a
complicated topic understandable and put it
into a handbook that is easy to
use."--WoodenBoat "Without doubt the
definitive reference for selecting,
installing, and understanding boat
propellers."--Royal Navy Sailing Association
Journal The Nature of Boats "If you are not
nautically obsessed before reading this book,
you will most certainly be
afterward."--Sailing Fascinating potpourri of
information about today's boats, modern and
traditional."--WoodenBoat

Bolger Boats
The quick andcost-effective way to build the
boat of your dreams In this much-anticipated
Second Edition of the cutting-edge book on
boat building, pioneer Sam Devlin gives you
the plans and expert advice you need to apply
his highly developed, easy-to-use stitch-andglue technique to a wide variety of boats
ranging in size from 7 to 55 feet. This new
and expanded edition of Devlin’s Boat
Building Manual features 200 photographs,
including an entirely new section that
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follows the complete boat building process
from start to finish. Boat building
enthusiasts will enjoy seeing the stitch-andglue method applied to such larger vessels as
powerboats and sailboats, and DIY hobbyists
interested in building their first boat will
find more instruction than in the previous
edition. This updated edition also features,
a revised painting section, coverage on the
latest epoxies and resins and how to work
with them, and an expanded design section
showing the broad range of sizes and types of
boats now buildable with this technique.

The Boatbuilder's Apprentice
Learn the Ins and Outs of Building Lapstrake,
Carvel, Stitch-and-Glue, Strip-Planked, and
Other Wooden Boats Whether you are
contemplating your first-ever boatbuilding
project or trying to decide what design you'd
like to build next, Greg Rössel can help.
Here's just a glimpse of what's inside this
complete overview of wooden boatbuilding: How
rowing, sailing, paddling, and powerboat
designs perform, and how they compare in
cost, time, and necessary skills for building
How wooden boats are built, including the
pros and cons of carvel, lapstrake, dory lap,
stitch and glue, strip plank, and other
methods How to choose the best boat and
building method for your next project How to
loft a hull, steam bend frames, scarf a
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joint, cut a rabbet, laminate stems, and
spile planks How to take the lines off an old
classic whose plans have been lost How to
make oars, spars, coamings, knees, gaff jaws,
cleats, and more Greg Rössel writes with
warmth, wit, and an engaging style. The
Boatbuilder's Apprentice is a must guide for
anyone planning or even dreaming about
building a wooden boat. “Greg Rössel is a
Renaissance man. While there are many
talented boatbuilders in the world, only a
handful are also good teachers. Even fewer
can write or illustrate effectively. Yet this
author is highly skilled in each of these
areas. . . . The Boatbuilder's Apprentice is
a successful blend of technique and wisdom,
and is, I believe, destined to become a
classic.”-Karen Wales, WoodenBoat Review

Instant Boats
Everybody has the dream: Build a boat in the
backyard and sail off to join the happy
campers off Pogo Pogo, right? But how?
Assuming you aren't independently wealthy, if
you want a boat that's really you, you gotta
build it yourself. Backyard boatbuilding has
its problems. Building in fiberglass is
itchy, smelly, and yields a product that
yachting maven L. Francis Herreshoff once
called "frozen snot." Ferrocement, once all
the rage, has pretty much sunk from favor, if
you catch the drift. But there's still wood,
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right? Ah, wood. Nature's perfect material.
You can build in the time-honored traditions
of the Golden Age of Yachting, loving
crafting intricate joints in rare tropical
hardwoods, steaming swamp oak butts to
sinuous shapes, holding the whole thing
together with nonferrous fastenings that cost
a buck or better each. Does that sound like
boatbuilding for everyperson? What about the
currently fashionable wood/epoxy
boatbuilding? You butter regular old wood
with Miracle Whip, stick it together in the
shape of a boat, and off you go, right? Epoxy
works, but They don't exactly give it away;
nor is it exactly a benign substance. Suiting
up like Homer Simpson heading for a funfilled day at the nuclear power plant isn't
exactly the aesthetic boatbuilding experience
many of us are looking for. Where does that
leave us? In the capable hands of George
Buehler, who honors the timeless traditions
of the sea all right, but those from the
other side of the boatyard tracks. Buehler
draws his inspiration from centuries of
workboat construction, where semiskilled
fishermen built rugged, economical boats from
everyday materials in their own backyards,
and went to sea in them in all kinds of
weather, not just when it was pleasant.
Buehler's boats sail on every ocean and
perform every task, from long-term
liveaboards in Norwegian fjords to a
traveling doctor's office in Alaska. This
book contains complete plans for seven
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cruising boats--from a 28-foot sailboat to a
55-foot power cruiser. All the information
you need is here, including step-by-step
instructions honed by nearly 20 years of
supplying boat plans to backyard
builders--and helping them out when they get
into trouble. Buehler is anarchic, heretical,
and occasionally profane; his book is West
Coast counterculture meets traditional
hardchine workboat construction, leavened
with hardnosed common sense and pennypinching economy. This book is for those who
look around them and see that much of what is
done in the world today--whether in yachting
or politics or economics or interpersonal
relationships--is based not on logic but on
conforming and meeting other people's
expectations. This book is most definitely
NOT about either. It is about the realization
of dreams. If you believe that everyone who
wants a cruising boat can have one . . . If
you see beauty beneath the fish scales and
work scars of a commercial fishing boat . . .
If you want to build a simple, rugged,
economical, good-looking cruising boat--power
or sail--using everyday lumberyard materials
and few skills other than perseverance, this
is the book for you. Buehler's Backyard
Boatbuilding tells you how to build
extraordinary boats using the most ordinary
skills and materials, with complete plans,
instructions, and specifications for seven
real cruising boats ranging from a 28-foot
sailboat to a 55-foot power cruiser. "Build
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wooden boats the Buehler way, which is to say
inexpensively, yet like the proverbial brick
outhouse."--WoodenBoat Richly flavored with
personal advice and anecdotes as well as a
wealth of valuable information."--American
Sailing Association "Everyone will revere
this book."--The Ensign

Ultralight Boatbuilding
The Gougeon Brothers on Boat
Construction
How to build simple, well-designed plywood
boats without a complicated building jig,
featuring complete scaled-down plans for five
easily-built boats designed by Phil Bolger.
From a small punt to a 31' daysailer with a
schooner rig. The step-by-step example being
a 12' double-ended sailing skiff.

Build the New Instant Boats
A story of determination and survival from
the acclaimed author of FREAK THE MIGHTY.
"This thrilling and elegant book will hold
the interest of even the most stalwart
landlubber." -- PW Twelve-year-old Skiff
Beaman's mom just died, and his fisherman dad
is too depressed to drag himself off the
couch and go to work. So these days Skiff has
to take care of everything himself. But when
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his dad's boat sinks, Skiff discovers it will
cost thousands to buy a new engine. Skiff's
lobster traps won't earn him enough, but
there are bigger fish in the sea -- bluefin
tuna. If he can catch one of those monster
fish, Skiff just might save the boat -- and
his family.

How to Build the Shellback Dinghy
Reuel B. Parker was born in Denver and grew
up in Colorado, Maine, Massachusetts and New
York. Much of his childhood was spent on the
south shore of Long Island (Bay Shore), where
he learned about boats, boat building and
boating. He built many models as a child, and
began building and restoring full size boats
around age 12.

The Woodenboat
Devlin
The dory has seen duty as a fishing boat,
lumberman's batteau, lifeboat, recreational
rowing boat, and racing sailboat. The most
comprehensive book about dories ever
published, this is at once a history of the
dory, a practical handbook on dory building,
and a compendium of 23 dory designs with full
construction details. The author, a longtime
contributor to National Fisherman, and the
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illustrator, Sam Manning, are perhaps the
foremost experts on the subject. A steady
stream of letters and photographs to the late
John Gardner from successful dory builders
worldwide has been testimony to the
widespread popularity and influence of this
book.

Scarfing Basics
Easy to build from the separately supplied
plans or a kit of pre-cut pieces, the
Shellback is a dinghy of traditional design
and modern glued-plywood construction.

Instant Boatbuilding with Dynamite
Payson
The design of the kayak comes from the
Eskimos of Southwestern Greenland, with
dimension-sawn wood substituted for a frame
of carved driftwood and bones, and canvas
substituted for animal skins. The building
techniques are simple but elegant,
incorporating modern adhesives to reduce the
number of screw fastenings and the degree of
precision required, while still creating a
strong, light boat. Ordinary shop tools and
locally available woods will suffice. The two
kayaks shown under construction in this
book's many photos and drawings--a 17-footer
and an 18-footer--were built from the same
lines and offsets (included in the book).
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Putz shows how to
to any size using
also shows how to
fiberglass rather

scale the boat up or down
a pocket calculator. He
cover the boat with
than canvas if desired.

Good Sailboat Designs
From the acknowledged master of the “instant
boat”—tips, techniques, and designs for quickand-easy plywood boatbuilding Dynamite Payson
offers you a new guide to building 15
exciting boats from master designer Phil
Bolger. Instant Boatbuilding with Dynamite
Payson includes plans and instructions for a
multipurpose skiff for sail, oar, and power;
a pirogue for single or double paddle; a big
pram dinghy; a maneuverable peapod; a long,
fast, rowing dory; a rugged outboard-powered
work skiff; and more. You will enjoy the
commonsense advice, step-by-step building
instructions, and tips on tools and materials
that have made Payson a hero of amateur
boatbuilders worldwide.

The Sharpie Book
How Boat Things Work
Harold "Dynamite" Payson was a lobsterman off
his native Maine coast for many years before
becoming a full-time boatbuilder; the sea and
his shop have kindled in him a fond respect
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for the simplest, most direct course to one's
desired destination. This philosophy he has
imparted in two previous books, Instant Boats
and Go Build Your Own Boat!, and in many
articles for National Fisherman, WoodenBoat,
and Small Boat Journal.

Devlin's Boatbuilding: How to Build Any
Boat the
Scarfing Basics is the latest 'how-to' book
by boat builder, Russell Brown, since
publishing Epoxy Basics in 2013. These books
do not come into being casually. Every photo
requires a good subject and what presented
itself in the shop this summer was scarfing.
There are often 'how to scarf' questions
online and a wide range of opinions shared
that can sometimes cause more confusion than
real help. The builder is still left to pick
and choose how to proceed. For Russell Brown,
strong, clean, and accurate are the words of
the day. This book describes the methods of
the author in direct concise language and
large color photographs. While there may be
more ways to scarf plywood and lumber, this
book is a great place to start and/or perfect
your scarfing skills. Amateur and
professional woodworkers alike will find a
lot of good information and tips in this book
for Cutting and Gluing, Strong, Straight, and
Clean Scarf Joints in Plywood and Lumber,
including making your own jigs for table saw
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and router.

The Strip-Built Sea Kayak: Three
Rugged, Beautiful Boats You Can Build
Based on the author's articles from various
magazines, these unconventional sail and
power boat designs include dinghies,
pirogues, row boats, schooners, catamarans,
dugouts, houseboats, and more.

Outboard Motors Maintenance and Repair
Manual
An illustrated guide to wooden boat
construction using WEST SYSTEM epoxy by
pioneers in the field of wood/epoxy composite
construction. Subjects include Fundamentals
of Wood/Epoxy Composite Construction, Core
Boatbuilding Techniques, First Production
Steps, Hull Construction Methods, and
Interior and Deck Construction.

Small Boats
Although books on strip building canoes
abound, this is among the first to adapt the
technique to crafting attractive, functional
kayaks. Using high-quality, computergenerated illustrations and photographs to
explain key techniques, the book provides
complete plans and measurements for three
different kayaks: 1) A simple solo craft for
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beginners, 2) A high-performance solo kayak
for intermediate paddlers, and 3) A tandem
design for two paddlers. With its easy-tofollow guidance and instructions, The StripBuilt Sea Kayak makes top-notch kayaks
accessible to budget-minded paddlers.

Wood, Water & Light
Ultralight canoes and small boats are things
of beauty, their apparent delicacy concealing
great strength. They are lapstrakeconstructed from marine plywood planks, each
plank overlapping the one below it in a
gracefully curved hull. Epoxy glue along the
laps gives the hull structural reinforcement,
minimizing the need for framing and
permitting an amazingly light structure.
Round-bilged and elegant, they are built over
jigs, but the method is straightforward and
not time consuming. You can build a boat that
will give you fun and satisfaction, one you
can be proud of, in a winter of leisurely
weekends. No fancy tools are needed, and care
and patience will make up whatever you lack
in woodworking skills. All the information
you need is here. Tom Hill, the chief
proponent of ultralight boatbuilding and its
leading practitioner, describes the method
from start to finish using a skiff and canoe
as examples. In the appendix is a gallery of
ultralight designs, all but one of which you
can build without lofting. If you want more
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flexibility, however, you can adapt almost
any lapstrake small-boat design, traditional
or modern, to the ultralight method. With
some lofting (directions for which are given)
you may then build a wide range of boats
whose offsets are available. And you may
adjust planking thickness and scantlings to
give your boat extremely light weight with
normal strength, or moderate weight with
great strength. Particularly if you lack an
extensively equipped workshop and
professional skills, Ultralight Boatbuilding
will unlock exciting possibilities you
considered out of reach.

Wood and Canvas Kayak Building
Why is stitch-and-glue boatbuilding so
popular? Any number of construction methods
will produce a beautiful boat. But for the
backyard builder with limited experience and
a tight budget, the choice is not so
complicated. Traditional plank-on-frame and
cold-molded construction require complicated
lofting and building molds--to say nothing of
expensive tooling and lots of time. Stitchand-glue construction, on the other hand, can
produce the same results with a substantial
savings in time and money. The process is
quicker, easier, uses fewer parts, and
produces a boat that is much easier to
maintain--without the building molds and with
only the simplest lofting. For tools, you
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need little more than a circular saw, a
sander/polisher/grinder, a block plane, a
framing square, a level, and a tape measure.
Sam Devlin has elevated stitch-and-glue
boatbuilding to an artform, and his graceful
designs have attracted the attention of
backyard builders across the country. Here is
all you need to know to build the boat of
your dreams, whether it's a 7-foot dinghy or
a 40-foot power cruiser. Devlin's
Boatbuilding: How to Build Any Boat the
Stitch-and-Glue Way shares the wisdom of his
16 years of experience designing, building,
and helping others build his fleet of small
sail- and powerboats. It's all here, from
choosing a design and setting up shop to
painting the finished hull and launching.
There is also a gallery of Devlin's designs
and a detailed appendix listing sources for
tools and other materials.

The Young Man And The Sea
The aim of this book, with its superb step by
step photographs and detailed diagrams is to
enable every owner to understand the workings
of an outboard motor (2 or 4 stroke) and be
able to fix it with relative ease. It
includes: an explanation of the different
parts that make up the engine and how they
interact; how fuel is transformed into
propulsion; regular maintenance and repair
worksheets to help even the most mechanically
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ignorant to work on their outboard engine
with confidence; the most common causes of
breakdown; troubleshooting tables to allow
you to diagnose and fix the most common
engine problems and advice on how to
winterize your outboard in one short
afternoon. After reading this book, your
outboard will no longer be a potential bother
to you but an ally for better boating.

Buehler's Backyard Boatbuilding
An account of the author's construction of an
elaborate wooden sailboat in his suburban
garage traces every stage of the effort, from
his attempts to read marine blueprints and
apply epoxy to getting the mast to stand up
straight, in a chronicle that also shares a
hodgepodge of sailboat trivia.

Ship Modeling from Scratch: Tips and
Techniques for Building Without Kits
Includes directions for building eight
different canoes plus a helpful list of
resources for lumber, tools, etc. 100+
photographs & illustrations.

Details of Classic Boat Construction
In Stitch-and-Glue Boatbuilding, one of the
leading practitioners and teachers of the
craft assembles the definitive how-to manual
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for the most popular method of amateur
boatbuilding today. Enlivened with tales of
boat shop mishaps and designs gone bad that
entertain as they instruct, this invaluable
book includes full plans and assembly
instructions for nine boats--seven kayaks, a
sailing skiff, and a wherry. Step-by-step
photos and drawings make this an ideal guide
for visual learners.

Building Classic Small Craft
Meet the Blackthorne men, each one as hot,
fast, and smooth as the whisky that built the
family fortune, and the yachts and race cars
that bear their name. From proud Scottish
stock, Blackthornes never lose. But, one by
one, the seven sexy men in this family are
about to risk everything when they fall for
strong and beautiful women who test their
mettle in life…and love. Devlin – Book One As
the second Blackthorne son, Devlin usually
likes to stay out of the family drama, but
with his family suddenly falling apart, he
has one way to bring them back together. He
wants to win the Southern Maine Sailing
Invitational, like his father and uncle
before him. He has built the fastest boat, he
has planned for every contingency, except
one…a beautiful blonde determined to beat him
and avenge a family betrayal. Hannah Reid is
tired of watching the Blackthornes win races
on boats built by her dad, especially after
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the family patriarch fired her father. She
has only one way to get revenge, win the
race. Unfortunately, Devlin Blackthorne is
standing in her way. She wants to hate him,
but Devlin's love of the sea and brave,
adventurous spirit mirrors her own, and she
begins to realize that this sexy, charming
man is hurting, too. As they race to the
finish, battling strong winds and family
loyalty, Hannah and Devlin wonder if winning
each other wouldn't be the greatest win of
all… Don't miss these sexy, heartwarming,
emotion-filled books by seven bestselling
authors: Barbara Freethy, Julia London, Lynn
Raye Harris, Cristin Harber, Roxanne St.
Claire, Samantha Chase and Christie Ridgway.
Devlin #1 – Barbara Freethy Jason #2 – Julia
London Ross #3 – Lynn Raye Harris Phillip #4
– Cristin Harber Brock #5 – Roxanne St.
Claire Logan #6 – Samantha Chase Trey #7 –
Christie Ridgway What the readers are saying
about Devlin! "I loved this book! Barbara
Freethy never fails to deliver a story filled
with complex characters, great dialogue,
beautiful scenery and wonderful plots.
Freethy has got this series off to a flying
start, and I can’t wait to read the rest.
Another 5-star read devoured in one sitting
??????????" Book Lovers Anonymous "This is a
quick enjoyable read with sharp, likeable,
passionate characters. Its a fun book and a
great beginning to what promises to be an
excellent series. Don't miss it!" Trude –
Goodreads "I binge read this book. Seriously,
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I didn’t even get out of my PJ’s until I was
finished. I loved everything about this
story. The setting, the family dynamics and
of course Devlin Blackthorne himself. I’m
anxious for the next book, I can’t wait to
see what’s next for the Blackthorne’s. I
highly recommend!" Tammy – Goodreads
"Passion, competition, family relationships,
renewed friendships, and chemistry bring
Devlin and Hannah together. A heartwarming
book full of emotion and passion- another
winner by Batbara Freethy and an engrossing
start to the series. I loved it!" Kristen Goodreads PRAISE FOR BARBARA FREETHY BOOKS:
"A fabulous, page-turning combination of
romance and intrigue. Fans of Nora Roberts
and Elizabeth Lowell will love this book." —
NYT Bestselling Author Kristin Hannah on
Golden Lies "This book has it all: heart,
community, and characters who will remain
with you long after the book has ended. A
wonderful story." — NYT Bestselling Author
Debbie Macomber on Suddenly One Summer "In
the tradition of LaVyrle Spencer, gifted
author Barbara Freethy creates an
irresistible tale of family secrets, riveting
adventure and heart- touching romance." — NYT
Bestselling Author Susan Wiggs on Summer
Secrets "A warm and wonderful book about
love, family and everything that’s important
in life. Irresistible! I loved it!" — NYT
Bestselling Author Susan Elizabeth Phillips
on Ask Mariah
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The Dory Book
GOOD SAILBOAT DESIGNS - 32 Daysailers, CampCruisers, & WeekendersFINE STUDY PLANS FROM
TOP DESIGNERS:* Sail Plans* Complete Hull
Lines* Arrangement Drawings* Construction
Sections* Full Particulars* Designers'
Contacts* Insightful Commentary

The Year of the Boat
Richard Kolin has been building boats for 25
years. He has designed and built skiffs for
both plywood and plank construction.

The Elements of Boat Strength: For
Builders, Designers, and Owners
Famed yacht designer and author L. Francis
Herreshoff takes us on family style cruises
in American waters, during which all sorts of
boats and boating skills are explained while
they are used. He tells about the adventures
of the crews of the catboat Piscator, the
ketch Viator, and the engineless whaleboatstyle ketch Rozinante. There are anecdotes
and examples and a wide variety of boat lore
in each chapter, as well as adventures, races
and coastwide cruises and historical harbors
to visit.

The New Cold-Molded Boatbuilding
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Larry Pardey is accepted as one of the master
craftsman of the wooden-boat building world.
He and his wife, Lin, have built and repaired
many boats including two strong, handsome
cruising cutters and sailed twice around the
world in them. This impressive book shows the
process of constructing a boat hull with
extensive photographs and drawings and
includes ample time-saving procedures. From
financial and time planning, lofting, floors
and framing, selection of materials, planking
and spiling, design considerations, to deck
beams, man-hour norms and details critical to
wooden boat construction, this volume serves
as th emost comprehensive guid a potential
builder could ever use. Reders will also
appreciate the discussions of how to select
from numerous construction methods and
materials, how to set up the shop and tips
for sharpening and making your own tools. The
new appendix on proper adhesive selection is
"must" reading.

Clinker Plywood Boatbuilding Manual
After a successful career in centreboard
racing dinghies, Ian Oughtred became one of
the leading lights of the British wooden boat
revival, designing, building and sailing many
remarkable craft. These boats have gained a
world-wide reputation for their elegance of
line, sound construction and execellent
sailing performance. His perfectionist
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approach may be unbusinesslike, but provides
highly refined designs and detailed plans. In
this he hopes to encourage a return to a deep
appreciation of traditional values of
craftsmanship, believing this is the vital
part of the true education, and thus helps to
nourish the human spirit in an impoverished
age.

Devlin's Boatbuilding: How to Build Any
Boat the Stitch-and-Glue Way
“Anyone who contemplates any onboard do-ityourself work should have this book at his or
her elbow.”--Cruising World “This book
reduces a boat to its most rudimentary parts
in simple drawings and clear explanations.
Fascinating to read, it’s a perfect teaching
tool.”--Ocean Navigator Whether you’re a new
mariner or a lifetime veteran, How Boat
Things Work is a resource you can’t afford to
be without. With intricate two-color cutaway
drawings of eighty different systems and
devices, as well as detailed explanations of
how they’re assembled, how they work, and how
they can go wrong, this book covers every
primary component of your boat's inner
workings. This guided tour “under the hood”
of your sailboat or powerboat includes:
Engines, transmissions, bearings, stuffing
boxes, propellers Steering systems,
autopilots, windvanes, compasses Rigging,
splicing, line handling, block and tackle,
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sail controls Anchors and windlasses DC and
AC electrical systems Pumps, toilets,
seacocks, freshwater systems

The Gougeon Brothers on Boat
Construction
FAITH DEVILIN: A poor, outcast child in
Prescott, Louisiana, she'd always adored the
town's golden boy from afar. But he called
her white trash that sultry Southern night
when his rich, respected father disappeared,
along with her pretty Mom. Now Faith wanted
to hate Gray Rouillardnot to feel a powerful
surge of desire. But she couldn't quench her
passion, any more than she could hide the
truth about the past she had waited so long
to unravel. GRAY ROUILLARD: Even when he
raised hell, he did it with style. Reckless,
charming, and backed by Rouillard money, Gray
controlled the town of Prescott -- and Devlin
was a name he never wanted to hear again. But
when he gazed at Faith Devlin, all he saw was
a swirl of tangled sheets and her silken
flesh beneath him. To care for her was
impossible, unthinkablebecause Gray Rouillard
planned to use all his power to ruin her.

Building Catherine
En svært omfattende og grunnleggende bok om
hvordan man bygger båter i tre. Rikt
illustrert med svart-hvitt og fargefotos.
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Engelsk tekst, 297 s. Inn- bundet.

The Compleat Cruiser
The first complete how-to guide for building
the latest generation of quick and easy boats
In Ultrasimple Boatbuilding, renowned
designer Gavin Atkin shows you how to create
elegant, seaworthy plywood boats with a
minimum of time, experience, and expense.
Using clearly written and illustrated step-bystep instructions, Atkin explains the basics
of stitch-and-glue construction, tools,
materials, shop safety, and more, as he helps
you choose and build the simple boat of your
dreams.

After The Night
Profiles over twenty wooden boats, including
yachts, racers, sloops, sardine carriers, and
lobster boats

Devlin's Boat Building Manual: How to
Build Your Boat the Stitch-and-Glue
Way, Second Edition
The Sharpie Book traces the development of
the sharpie from its earliest days to the
latest plywood-and-epoxy designs; gives
comprehensive instructions that can be used
to build sharpies of all types and sizes; and
includes more than a dozen designs and plans
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for sharpies from 15 to 40 feet from the
likes of Chapelle, Kunhardt, Munroe, Boiger,
Clapham, Kirby, and the author. A sharpie is
a long, narrow, flat-bottom craft that
evolved in the 19th century along the
Connecticut shore as an oyster fisherman's
boat. An 1880 report by the U.S. Census
Bureau characterized the sharpie as "so good
a fishing boat and so fast a yacht that it
has been adopted in a great many other
localities throughout the United States." To
this add three more superlatives--easy,
cheap, and fast to build--and you have the
keys to the sharpie's almost cultlike
popularity among backyard boatbuilders.

Building a Strip Canoe
Boats with an Open Mind: Seventy-Five
Unconventional Designs and Concepts
Building a model from a kit is an excellent
way to develop your modeling skills. But once
you've mastered the basics, where do you go?
If you're looking for a challenge, you move
on to scratchbuilding. And that can be
imposing: With a kit, you worked with someone
else's plans, materials, and building
instructions. Scratchbuilding makes you
master of your own fate. You do the research,
choose the subject, the scale, the material.
The choices are limited only by your
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enthusiasm. Edwin B. Leaf scratchbuilt his
first model--a Baltimore clipper--nearly
fifty years ago, and he's been refining and
building on his skills ever since. In Ship
Modeling from Scratch he lays out the
principles--from concept to construction to
display--on which scratchbuilding is based.
In clear, concise language complemented by
detailed illustrations he tells how to
interpret existing drawings or create your
own, what materials to choose, what tools to
buy, and what techniques to use to build
everything from plank-on-frame, plank-onbulkhead, or modern steel hulls to creating
sharp and properly scaled details--paint to
portholes. Building a model from scratch is a
singular pursuit that requires patience,
confidence, and ingenuity. With Ship Modeling
from Scratch open on your workbench, you have
your own private tutor guiding you through
the troublespots. Ship Modeling from Scratch
expands the horizon of any kit builder
looking for a challenge, including choosing
the right subject finding and interpreting
historical material building from plans
drawing scaled plans from photographs buying
tools and materials building everything from
half models to plank-on-frame or plank-onbulkhead versions of traditional sailing
craft to modern steel cargo ships painting
and displaying your model

Ultrasimple Boat Building
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"John Gardner's work has engaged and inspired
more individuals connected with traditional
small craft than will ever be
counted."--WoodenBoat magazine "Deserves an
honored place on the library
shelf."--National Fisherman "Poses clear and
impassioned means to go from the armchair to
the open water via your own boat shop."--Sea
History This big, handsome legacy volume
contains all the plans, measurements, and
directions needed to build any of 47
beautiful small boats for oar, sail, or
motor.
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